
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alathon 2025 Announcement 
Our District 40 Fundraiser, the “ALATHON” is the annual 
support to benefit Inland Empire Al-Anon Service Center.  

 
We are seeking the following: 

 

EVENT CHAIR 
 Boutique Chair ~ Decorations Chair  

 Food & Beverage Chair ~ Raffle Chair 
Registration/Greeter Chair ~ Program Chair  

 
The ALATHON takes place in the Fall.  No experience 
necessary. Just the willingness to ‘Be of Service’ and 
volunteer for this wonderful fellowship event.  
We’d like to fill these chair positions by June 20th so 
the planning can begin! 
 

If you are interested in any of these positions or have 
any questions, Please contact:  

Lauri E - 714.325.7304 or  

Peggy B – 951.541.7553 

Or email: District_40@yahoo.com 
 

Thank you so much for your support and continued 
service! 

 
District 40 Has Helpful Fundraiser Guidelines 

 

Tradition Two encourages rotation of leadership  
[Paths to Recovery] 

 

Participation is the Key to Harmony 


